
 
 

Maryland Cannabis Administration’s New Emergency Regulations 

The Maryland Cannabis Administration (MCA)'s emergency regulations were approved by the 
Joint Committee on Administrative, Executive, and Legislative Review (AELR) at a public 
hearing this morning on June 7, 2024. The MCA's website now contains updated guidance on 
when licensees will be able to implement certain provisions. The MCA intends to update 
additional detailed guidance for licensees, patients, providers, and other stakeholders in the 
coming days. 

Questions pertaining to the emergency regulations may be directed 
to mca.policy@maryland.gov. 

 
 
 
 

 

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/MDMMCC/2024/06/07/file_attachments/2902355/Permanent%20%2B%20Emergency%20Regulatory%20Summary.pdf
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